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A meeting of EXETER CITY COUNCIL will be held at the GUILDHALL, HIGH STREET, EXETER  on 
TUESDAY 25 APRIL 2017, at 6.00 pm, at which you are hereby summoned to attend.  The following 
business is proposed to be transacted:-  
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Minutes  

 To sign the minutes of the Extraordinary and Ordinary Meetings held on 21 
February 2017 and of the Extraordinary Meeting held on 21 March 2017.  
 

3 - 44 
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Official Communications  

To receive minutes of the following Committees and to determine thereon:- 
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Planning Committee - 13 February 2017 45 - 58 
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Planning Committee - 20 March 2017 59 - 82 
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Planning Committee - Special - 27 March 2017 83 - 88 
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Licensing Committee - 28 March 2017 89 - 92 
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People Scrutiny Committee - 2 March 2017 93 - 96 
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Place Scrutiny Committee - 9 March 2017 97 - 106 
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Corporate Services Scrutiny Committee - 23 March 2017 107 - 118 
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Joint Strata Scrutiny Committee - 16 March 2017 119 - 124 
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Joint Strata Executive Committee - 27 March 2017 125 - 128 
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Executive - 14 March 2017 129 - 134 
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Executive - 11 April 2017 - To Follow  
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Notice of Motion 
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Notice of Motion by Councillor Packham under Standing Order No. 6  

 Education Motion 
 
This Council notes the concerns regarding education funding expressed by 
the Devon Association of Secondary Heads and the Devon Association of 
Primary Heads. In an unusual letter to County Councillors, Heads from 
Local Authority schools and academies across Devon have expressed 
“serious concerns about escalating funding pressures” and describe the 
situation as “a real crisis in point in the immediate future”. 
 
This Council further notes that the cumulative impact of the “National 
Funding Formula” and an 8% real terms cut by 2020 means, on average, 
each Exeter student faces a cut of £420 in annual funding comparing 
2015/16 with 2019/20. 
 
This Council notes that the stated aim of the proposed National Funding 
Formula was to bring fair funding to schools in Devon, bringing funding 
closer to the national average (Devon currently receives £290 per pupil 
less). The proposed increase by 2019/20 would increase overall funding for 
the County by just 0.38%. 
 
This Council notes the further impact of the £2.22 million transfer in the 
Designated Schools Budget to the High Needs Block to cover a deficit in 
the budget for children with special educational needs and disabilities which 
will result in a further reduction in funding of £33 per pupil in every Devon 
School. 
 
This Council believes that Exeter pupils, and pupils across Devon, deserve 
better: a fully funded and properly resourced education system. 
 
This Council resolves to write to Justine Greening, Secretary of State for 
Education, and Nick Gibb, Schools Minister (as requested by the Devon 
Association of Primary Heads and the Devon Association of Secondary 
Heads) expressing our concerns regarding the serious funding situation 
facing Devon schools and academies. Furthermore, this Council demands 
that the National Funding Formula is revised so that Devon schools no 
longer fall below the national average, and that central government funding 
is provided to erase the 8% real terms cut. 
  
 

 

A plan of seating in the Guildhall is attached as an annexe 
 
 
Date: Wednesday 12 April 2017 Karime Hassan 

Chief Executive & 
Growth Director 
 

NOTE: Members are asked to sign the Attendance Register 
 
 


